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25 February 2011 

Dr Chris Eaglen 
chris.eaglen@btinternet.com 

Dear Dr Eaglen 

Hinkley Point C and Associated Development. 
 
Thank you for your emails of 19 and 20 February 2011, relating to the above proposals. 
 
Since it is likely that we will be considering any future application, we cannot comment on 
the merits of the proposals. These are likely to be the subject of an examination into the 
application, if it is accepted by the IPC. If and when the application is accepted, you will 
have an opportunity to register to take part in the examination. Publicity in the local and 
national press and on site notices will explain how you can register to become an 
interested party by making a relevant representation. Your correspondence will be kept on 
file and made available to the Commissioner should an application be received. 
 
The Planning Act 2008 requires that prospective applicants undertake pre-application 
consultation and have regard to responses received. We will consult with the local 
authority on the adequacy of consultation when any application is submitted.  
 
If you have views on the current form of the proposals, you may wish to make them known 
to EDF Energy directly and also let your local authority know. We are happy to be copied 
into any correspondence of this nature. 
 
There is advice on how to participate in the IPC process on our website at 
http://infrastructure.independent.gov.uk/. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Robert Ranger 
 
Robert Ranger 
Case Officer 
 
Switchboard: 0303 444 5000 
Email: robert.ranger@infrastructure.gsi.gov.uk 
 

www.independent.gov.uk/infrastructure 

The IPC gives advice about applying for an order granting development consent or making representations about an 
application (or a proposed application).  The IPC takes care to ensure that the advice we provide is accurate.  This 
communication does not however constitute legal advice upon which you can rely and you should note that IPC lawyers 
are not covered by the compulsory professional indemnity insurance scheme.  You should obtain your own legal advice 
and professional advice as required.    
 
We are required by law to publish on our website a record of the advice we provide and to record on our website the name 
of the person or organisation who asked for the advice. We will however protect the privacy of any other personal 
information which you choose to share with us and we will not hold the information any longer than is necessary.   
 

http://infrastructure.independent.gov.uk/
mailto:robert.ranger@infrastructure.gsi.gov.uk
mailto:enquiries@infrastructure.gsi.gov.uk

